
Greeting Message of the Communist Youth Association of Germany
(KJVD) to the League of Young Communists USA on their Second
Congress on 27. August 2022

Dear comrades of the League of Young Communists USA,
Congratulations to your 2nd Congress on 27. 8. 2022. We wish you every success in your
political work and hope for a good and friendly future cooperation between our two youth
associations. We also wish you much success in building up an independent national
student organisation. Furthermore, we wish all comrades good health.

Long live international solidarity!
The struggle of the American working youth is at the same time the struggle of the
German working youth!

Rotfront!
Communist Youth Association of Germany


